

Films – revision

1. Do każdej z opisanych sytuacji (1-3) wybierz właściwą reakcję. Wybierz literę A, B albo C. Zapisz odpowiedzi w zeszycie.

1 Zaprosiłeś/Zaprosiłaś koleżankę do kina. Zaproponuj, że kupisz bilety.

- A. Would you like to buy the tickets?
- B. Will I buy the tickets?
- C. Shall I get the tickets?

2 Kolega zapytał cię, jak ci się podobał film, który wspólnie obejrzeliście. Co mu powiesz?

- A. Yes, I'd love to watch this film!
- B. Yes, it was such a great film!
- C. Yes, I enjoy it very much!

3 Zaproś kolegę/koleżankę na przyjęcie urodzinowe.

- A. Will you have a happy birthday?
- B. Do you come to my birthday party?
- C. Would you like to come to my birthday party?

3 Uzupełnij luki 1-4 tak, aby dialogi były spójne i logiczne. Zapisz uzupełnione wypowiedzi w zeszycie.

X: Hello, can I help you?

Y: Yes, I (have) two tickets for Star Wars, please?

X: Of course. Where 2 (want)..... to sit?

X 3 (like)some snacks before the film starts?

Y: Yes, good idea! (get)some popcorn?

Przeczytaj teksty na temat trzech filmów (A-C) oraz zdania 1-4. Do każdego zdania dopasuj właściwy tekst. Wpisz rozwiązania do tabeli. Uwaga! Jeden tekst pasuje do dwóch zdań.

This week's film reviews

A Mamma Mia

In this fun musical, set on a Greek island, Donna is getting ready for her daughter's wedding. But Donna's daughter, Sophie, has a different plan. She wants to know the truth about a secret which happened many years ago. You will want to dance and sing along with Donna and Sophie as you watch this great film, and the music by the legendary Swedish band Abba - is fantastic!

B Coco

This animated film is set in Mexico, where a young boy wants to become a musician, but his family doesn't like music. He takes a special guitar and travels to the Land of the Dead where he finds his great great grandfather and learns about a strange family secret. This film, from directors Lee Unkrich and Adrian Molina, is hilarious and also beautiful. It stars Anthony Gonzalez who plays the role of the young boy, Miguel.

Guardians of the Galaxy

Guardians of the Galaxy is a superhero fantasy film based on characters from the Marvel comics. It's about a group of characters who have to save the universe from Ronan. Their leader, Peter Quill, has an important object - an orb - which Ronan wants. As Quill and his friends travel from planet to planet, Ronan tries to find them. It's a very funny film, but it's also very exciting.

1	a person wants to play music	
2.	a person wants to find something that another person has got	
3.	a person wants to find out about something from the past	
4.	some people travel to lots of different places	

2 Odpowiedz na pytania do tekstu!

- 1 Who is going to get married in Mamma Mia!
- 2 Does the author of the review like the music in the film Mamma Mia? How do we know?
- 3 What is Miguel's problem in Coco?
- 4 Where is Miguel's great great-grandfather?
- 5 What is the name of the main bad character in Guardians of the Galaxy?
- 6 What is the name of the main good character in Guardians of the Galaxy?

Wykorzystując wyrazy podane drukowanymi literami, uzupełnij każde zdanie z luką, tak aby zachować sens zdania wyjściowego (1-5). Nie zmieniaj formy podanych wyrazów. W każdą lukę możesz wpisać maksymalnie trzy wyrazy. Zapisz odpowiedzi w zeszycie.

1 A friend of mine was an extra in a film.

WHO I have a friendextra in a film.

2 Cinema tickets didn't use to be so expensive.

USED Cinema ticketscheaper.

3 In the USA, a 'movie theater' is a place that shows films.

YOU In the USA, a 'movie theater' is a place..... can watch films.

4 When I was young, I didn't like horror films, but I like them now.

USE Ito like horror films, but I do now.

5 Did you watch horror films when you were young?

USE to watch horror films when you were young?

Przeczytaj tekst. Wybierz poprawne uzupełnienie luk 1-3. Wpisz odpowiednią literę (A-F) obok numeru każdej luki. Uwaga! Trzy wyrazy zostały podane dodatkowo i nie pasują do żadnej luki.

A whose B director C cast D extra E who F which

Everyone in my family loves watching science fiction films. The film 1.....we all love the most is E.T. It's an old film now, but it's still really good. The actor 2.starred as Elliot in E.T. still acts today and he also plays live music in a band. Drew Barrymore played the part of Elliot's little sister, Gertie. Her father and grandfather were also very famous actors. In the film an alien -E.T. - visits Earth. E.T. wants to return home and Elliot and Gertie help him to do this. The 3., Steven Spielberg, has made many wonderful films, but I think this is his best.

Przeczytaj i uzupełnij e-mail.

Cast director extras horror film main character musical

Hi Kuba,

Amazing news! Our school film club is making a film and I've got the part of the 1.....

I think I've got the part because I'm good at singing, and the film is the 2..... 'Oliver. It hasn't got a big 3.....- there are only 20 people in it. My friend Daisy is one of the 4..... She doesn't sing or talk but does lots of dancing. The 5..... of the film has got lots of great ideas and we're really enjoying the project. Last year, he made a about a monster in our school library. It wasn't very scary, but it was really cool!

Napisz e-mail do swojego kolegi z UK. Opisz w nim:

- the title and the kind of film;
- the characters; the actors and actresses;
- why you like it.

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....